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TO: Matt Folk, President and CEO, Purdue for Life Foundation 

Jay Akridge, Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs and Diversity 

Christopher Ruhl, Treasurer and Chief Financial Officer 

FROM: April Headdy, Associate Vice President, Purdue for Life Foundation 

DATE: October 21, 2022 

RE: Request approval to co-name the Kampen-Cosler Course at the Birck Boilermaker Golf Complex 

On behalf of the John Purdue Club and Purdue For Life Foundation, I respectfully ask the naming 
committee to consider co-naming the current Kampen Course at the Birck Boilermaker Golf Complex 
the Kampen-Cosler Course on behalf of Steve and Lynne Cosler’s gift of $2M. The space being named is 
located at the Birck Boilermaker Golf Complex and is one of Purdue’s courses that is used by the 
greater West Lafayette-Lafayette community, Purdue student-athletes, fans, and more. 

This request honors the generosity of Steve, 1977 School of Management graduate, and Lynne, 1977 
Health and Human Sciences graduate. Steve, a West Lafayette native, was taught to play golf by his father 
on this course. Thirty months after he learned to play, he won the city amateur medalist honors on that same 
course in a round that secured him a spot on the Purdue golf team. Additionally, that opportunity paid for him 
to go to Purdue University and ended up being the final time his dad saw him play golf, before passing away two 
weeks later. Through this gift commitment, I believe Steve and Lynne want to show the current golfers at 
Purdue, West Lafayette High School and beyond, that they can use their experience, hard work and 
determination to make a difference in the world. 

I believe co-naming the Kampen-Cosler Course at the Birck Boilermaker Golf Complex is an appropriate 
recognition of Steve and Lynne Cosler’s generosity and support of Purdue Athletics and the John 
Purdue Club. 
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